
Dr. Vahe Garabedian, M.D. 
Medical Office Building 
86-88 Walnut Street 
Binghamton, New York 13905 

Dear Dr. Garabedian: 

May 23, 1975 

In response to your letter of April 17 regard ng 
the Stewardship program and mortgage payment on 
the property in Castle Creek, New York, the fol­
lowing information is hereby submitted. 

Regarding credit of a stewardship contribution, 
when a $100 contribution is made, the parish 
assessment of a parish is reduced by that amount. 
The following billing of a parish will indica e 
that a Stewar ship contribution was received 
and deducted rom the quarterly billing of pa ish. 

This torning e received a check from the law firm 
of Hinman, Ho ard and Cattell for mortgage pa ment 
that is due o the Castle Creek property. Th_ mort­
gage payments are to be alternated between th St. 
Gregory The Illuminator Church and the Dioces • 
Enclosed pleace find our check for $1,000 mad out 
to your churc representing your share for 1975. 

Enc. 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Kambourian 
Executive Direct r 


